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NIAGARA® POWER ONE™ PRESSURE-ASSIST TOILET USES JUST 1.0 GPF 

Cedar Knolls, NJ – October 2009 – The Power One pressure-assist toilet is a part of 

Niagara Conservation’s versatile offering of toilets that meet both stringent EPA Water Sense® 

criteria and high-efficiency toilet (HET) rebate standards. As a leader in the plumbing industry 

for more than 30 years, Niagara designed the Power One with a rating of just 1.0 gallons per 

flush (GPF), offering the lowest pressure-assist water use on the market. 

Replacing an old, inefficient toilet with a Power One HET offers considerable savings.  

Compared to the average use of older 3.5 GPF toilets, a Power One can save up to 18,000 

gallons of water per year. The Niagara Power One uses Sloan’s Flushmate® pressure-assist 

flush system, resulting in a quieter flush than other conventional, pressure-assist toilets, while 

producing a high-performance, clog-free, one-time flush that clears all waste in the bowl. 

Because water is stored in a separate air-pressurized vessel inside the tank between flushes, 

the Power One tank is sweat-free. Power One also has a large 10.75” x 20.75” footprint which 

is ideal for retrofits or remodels as it covers unsightly floor exposure after installation. 

With a history of more than 30 years of quality and innovation, Niagara Conservation 

has earned an unparalleled reputation as the premier manufacturer of high-efficiency water 

and energy conservation products. Niagara is the leading developer of complete conservation 

solutions for plumbing professionals, utility companies, government leaders, energy 

management officials and environmentally conscious consumers. Founder and president  
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William Cutler established Niagara in 1977, and the company is still family owned, 

headquartered in Cedar Knolls, New Jersey, with satellite offices in California, Texas, 

Arkansas, Florida, North Carolina, and an affiliate company in Toronto. Niagara also serves a 

global client base. 

For more information about the Niagara Power One pressure-assist toilet, visit 

www.NiagaraConservation.com or call (800) 831-8383 in the United States or (073) 829-0800 

internationally. For media inquiries, contact Maureen Brennan at (312) 946-6075. 
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